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Mr. President,
We welcome the delegation of Zimbabwe and thank them for their presentation.

We welcome the launch of the National Development Strategy 1: 2021-2025 which envisages to move with the theme of “not leaving anyone or any place behind” and to increase the enjoyment of economic, social and cultural rights.
We recognize Zimbabwe’s efforts in the areas of right to education, economic enhancement of women, administration of justice as well as its commitment to the implementation of all the Sustainable Development Goals.
We recommend Zimbabwe to:

1) Further strengthen the Trafficking in Persons Act.

2) Continue to take steps to protect children online through establishment of the Zimbabwe Child Online Protection Committee and relevant policies and provisions.
3) Continue to adopt measures to facilitate the registration of all births and increase the rate of issuance of birth certificates.
We wish Zimbabwe every success in its third UPR.
Thank you.
